
 

 

Region 17 LEAs: 

Below you will find TEA’s confirmation for Noncompetitive procurement for Region 17 for the 2022-
2023 fiscal year. The letter looks different this year since TEA has transitioned procurement documents 
to SmartSheet. If you have any questions regarding this content, please feel free to contact me. 

 
Thanks, 

Kerry 
Kerry Wright, CPA, RTSBA 
Chief Financial Officer 
Region 17 ESC 
806-281-5845 
 
 

 
 


